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- ATTACHMENT

LASALLE COUNTY STATION UNIT 1

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIOUN CHANGE REQUEST

NPF-11/82-14

Subject: Revise the Radiocactive Effluent Technical
Specifications in Accordance with E IS
Branch Approved Changes.

Reference (a): Letter C. A. Willis of NKC to S. Pandey ot

Franklin Research Center dated 11/20/81,
Recommending Changes to Radioactive £f fluent
Technical Specification (RETS).

Background

Re ference (a) recommended five changes in the RETS as a

result of NRC/AIF meetings and previous supportive data. These are
listed below:

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

be made
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Doses from C-14 may be dropped since NRC data shows no
significant contribution to effluent doses.

Airborne releases of radioiodine and particulates may
be limited to the inhalation pathway only. This
specification ensures compliance with the 20.106
limits which are based on inhalation doses.

Reporting requirements when offsite doses exceeds one
half an annual design objective in one quarter may be
changed to require consideration of doses during the
remainder of the calendar year (rather than "the
subsequent three calendar quarters"). This change is
consistent with the requirements of appendix I which
are based on the calendar year.

Add a statement to reduce reporting requirements to
only those specified in the RETS. This is to reduce
the number of valueless thirty day reports about
inoperable instruments and like items.

Drop the requirement for monitoring liquid effluent
for P-32 since an NRC sponsored study has shown that
P-32 is not a major contributor to offsite doses.

The NRC Effluent Treatment Branch recommends these changes
to the Standard Technical Specifications.



Discussion

The Radioactive Ef fleunt Technical Specifications for LSCS
were negotiated with the NRC Staff in approximately September,
1981. Shortly thereafter, the LSCS Tech Specs were "Frozen".
Following a meeting with the AIF working group, the NRC Staff
accepted the above changes to the Kadiological Effluent Technical
Specifications. This change simply incorporates these changes into
the L5CS Technical Specifications.

Conclusion

Commonwealth Eaison Company finds no unreviewed safety
questions involved. These changes have previously been approved by
the NRC, as documented in Reference (a).

4962N



